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Group Newsletter 
WELCOME 

Now that the weather is changing and 
Easter is just days away we again like to 

inform you of what we have done since our 
last newsletter. 

REPORT FROM THE SECTIONS  
The both sections continue to meet and 
allow our young people to gain badge and 
play friendly exciting games, in the last 
three months we have awarded 49 badges 
across the Cubs & Scouts.  We are looking 
at ways to get the message out there we do 
have the need to get more Scouts, if you 
think you can put a poster up in your block 
of flats or get one in a school please let a 
leader know and we will get you a supply of 
posters.                   

  

MONTHLY SUBS 
 
We pay out more on average than we 
get in and subs is most of the money we 
get in all year, we try to raise via 
donations from other charities or 
organisations where possible.  
 
PAYMENTS DUE AS FOLLOWS 
MAY 23 DUE - 4th May 2023  
JUNE 23 DUE - 8th June 2023 
JULY 23 DUE – 6th July 2023  

WEEKEND CAMP 9th – 11th June 2023  
We are in the process of drawing up the 
programme and menu for the weekend, forms 
and kit list will be sent out after the Easter 
break and will ask that payment for camp is 
paid at least 25th May 2023.   
 

MESSAGE FROM THE LEADERSHIP 
TEAM  
Bob and Mike had a meeting with the 
Regional Support Team from HQ, we 
have decided that we will start a Beaver 
Section in the group as soon as a Leader 
in in place, both Bob and Mike will support 
them to deliver the programme, the 
section will meet from 5:30-6;30pm on a 
Thursday.  We are also looking at 
recruiting more Leaders and support their 
journey in Scouting.   

ST GEORGES DAY PARADE 
We will once again be joining with St Mary’s 
Church to renew our promise and present our 
members with awards earned this year.  The 
celebration of St George’s Day for Scouting is 
for us to remember the duty to others. 
 



. 
SOCIAL MEDIA  
We do try and post as much as 
possible on our Facbook page and 
encourage those to join us.. our 
closed group page is careful not to 
name individuals as this is not th 
place to name them. 
Below is the weblink:  
https://www.facebook.com/groups/
15thstpancras/ 
 or send your email address to 
15thstpscoutgroup@gmail.com and we 
will invite you if you are a user of 
Facebook  

HELP US WHEN YOU SHOP ON LINE  
Please remember to use easyfundraising 
every time you shop online! Over 7,000 
brands will donate, so you can raise FREE 
donations for us no matter what you’re 
buying. These donations really help us out, 
so please sign up if you haven’t yet. It’s easy 
and FREE! You can get started at 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/
15thstpancrasscouts/?utm_campaign=raise-
more&utm_medium=email&utm_content=rm
-en-n2 
 

 HELP WANTED  
We are looking for a few parents to 
become Occasional Helpers, we plan 
to go out for visits to places of 
interest but due to numbers we 
need you to help if leaders cannot 
make it. All we need is you to 
complete a DBS form and we will 
submit and its free…. Our rules state 
that we must have all adults 
registered so that we are covered by 
insurance. 
 

COMING SOON….  
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
Thursday 25th May 2023 at 7:30pm 
It is an open meeting all parents are 
welcome and join us… Look out for your 
invite. 
 

BADGES AT HOME  
We try and encourage all Cubs and 
Scouts to gain badges at home,  while 
we offer a wide range of badges at 
our weekly meetings. Even we cannot 
do all of them… Below is the link to 
the Scouts web pages that will show 
the requirements for all badges.  
https://www.scouts.org.uk/cubs/activit
y-badges/ 
 

FUND RAISING EVENT “BOB’S BIG HAIR CUT” 
We are raising funds for our Scout Group and 
all monies raised will assist us in the delivery 
of top-quality activities and events for our 
members.  All we ask is that each member 
together with their parents/carers try to raise 
as much money as possible by getting 
sponsors 


